
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

‘BROADCAST’ 
The 

Newsletter 9:    Friday 8th November 2019 

Nasal Flu Programme: We are supporting this 

programme by allowing the Nasal Flu Programme to be delivered in 

school on Monday 18th November. Every child will receive a letter and 

consent form and parents should return them to school. No child will 

be given the immunisation without Parental Consent. Please read the 

letter so you are aware of the reasons the NHS is investing in this 

programme in all schools across the country. 

 

Castle Hill Primary School is Awarded Primary Science Quality Mark 
Primary Science Quality Marks have been awarded to 300 schools in the country to celebrate a commitment to excellence in 

science teaching and learning.  The Primary School Quality Mark programme ensures effective leadership of science, enables 

schools to work together to share good practice and is supported by professional development led by local experts. It 

encourages teacher autonomy and innovation while at the same time offering a clear framework for development in science 

subject leadership, teaching and learning. Schools that achieve PSQM demonstrate commitment and expertise in science 

teaching and leadership.   Well done, Mrs Raymond, for leading the school to success. 

 

Congratulations 
To Peyton for taking 

part in a gymnastics 

competition and 

winning so many 

medals. 

To Hattie for making 

all the teachers a 

Poppy. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents-We hope you all had an enjoyable half term holiday. The 

new entrance is now open and ready for you to use. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

'After finding their feet, 

Castle Hill A team have won 

their last 2 games 3-1 and 3-0. 

What a huge achievement!' 

 

Big Write Title is: Money, Money, Money! This links to the RE parable. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to the girls’ 

football team for winning 8-

0 against Hignham. Special 

congratulations to Sara for 

scoring two of the goals. 

 

Castle Hill School Council 

We have elected our new 

School Councillors for the 

year ahead. Congratulations! 

 



 

 

 

 

Contact us:admin@castlehill.gloucs.sch.uk 

 

Forthcoming dates for your diary 

Key Dates - Autumn Term-2019 

more details will be available nearer the time of each individual 

event 

Friday 8th November- Last day for shoebox items 

Wednesday 13th November-Individual photos 

Friday 15th November- Cross Country event 

Friday 15th November- Children In Need. We will be having a school 

talent show to support this event.  

 

 

 

Monday 18th November- Children will have the opportunity to receive 

the Flu Nasal Immunisation in school. Permission slips have been 

given out. 

Wednesday 20th November-Open afternoon for New Reception 2019 

Friday 29th November-Film Night 3-4.30pm 

Friday 13th December – PAWS in 

Friday 13th December-Reception Nativity/Christmas Fayre 

Tuesday 17th December-Christmas Dinner and Key Stage One party 

Wednesday 18th December-Key Stage Two party 

Thursday 19th December-Sing a long 1pm-2pm and Term ends at 2pm 

Thursday 19th December- Term finishes at 2pm 

Friday 20th December- INSET 

 

                                     Thank You 

   to everyone for collecting ALDI stickers. Our chart is now FULL! 

We can now enter the school for the chance to win £20.000. 

 

 

 

Children in Need Talent Show: Auditions were held 

today at lunchtime. Children were told in assembly 

ready to prepare. We hope for some great acts! 

 

 

 


